
 

June 11, 2021 

 

  
JOE GUIDOTE 
410 SOUTH WALNUT STREET 
APPLETON WI 54911 
 
 

SUBJECT:   New Project Manager  
          Wisconsin Chrome – LGU SL, 2101 Hyland Avenue, Kaukauna, WI  
                      WDNR BRRTS #: 02-45-000225  
 
Dear Mr. Guidote: 
 
This letter is to notify you of a change in personnel within the Department of Natural Resources, Remediation and 

Redevelopment Program, about the above-referenced property. I am the new project manager for this site.   

 

Please direct any future correspondence pertaining to Wisconsin Chrome to:  

 

Gwen Saliares  

Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Northeast Region 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

625 East County Road Y, STE. 700 

Oshkosh, WI 54901 

(920) 510-4343 

gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov 

 

I request you send in a letter or via e-mail the contact information for the tenant currently leasing the property 

and/or the building on-site from Outagamie County. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to write or call. Please contact me at (920) 510-4343 or gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gwen Saliares  
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment 

 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
Oshkosh Service Center  
625 East County Road Y, STE. 700  

Oshkosh, WI  54901-9731 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 


